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To:       Smithville R-II Board of Education 
From:  Dr. Newhart  
Date:  May 21, 2025 
Re:    Mid-America Golf and Landscape Invoice 

             _____________________________________________________________________________ 

Members of the Board of Education:   
 
The Mid-America Golf and Landscape Invoice discussed at the February BOE meeting for work completed for $73,819.81 
(Invoice 2 -Retainage ) has been brought back again for discussion at the May BOE meeting.  
 
The pay app for this retainage  has been signed off by both DLR and  JEDunn.   We have worked through many issues and 
opinions regarding the MS Track.  The red clay material on the track has improved and will continue to improve and harden 
with proper maintenance. 
 
It is recommended to approve Invoice #2 for $73,819.81 for payment to Mid-America Golf and Landscape.  
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